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Marine Alumni Reunite

英文電子報

Last year, the TKU Maritime Museum celebrated its 20th anniversary. To mark 

the event, a series of celebrations were held in which TKU alumni returned 

to bask in the festive atmosphere. Given the success of the event, the TKU 

Maritime Museum decided to this year once again hold alumni homecoming 

celebrations, which took place on May 28. 

 

The Director of the Carrie Chang Fine Arts Center, Li Chi Mao, along with 

the Director of the TKU Alumni Office, Dr. Perng Chun-young, attended the 

event and delivered speeches. Alumnus of the former TKU Department of 

Marine Engineering, Dong Yun-chun, said that “the activity reunited long 

lost classmates living all over Taiwan and overseas. It was a very warm 

get-together”.




